
CUPE 218 LOCAL 
ELECTIONS 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are writing to inform you that we have a date 
and new format for the upcoming election for the 
positions of Secretary Treasurer and Recording 
Secretary as per CUPE Nationals directive 
previously communicated. 

WALK IN VOTE 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 8TH 2022 
9:30AM – 4:00PM 

WHERE? 
TOSCA HALL 
800 Champlain Avenue, Oshawa, ON  L1J 7A6 

 
COVID-19 protocols will be followed as required by 
public health guidelines and safety protocols of 
Durham Region Health and Tosca Hall. Masks are 
required for entry and must be worn at all times. 
 
If any changes result due to public health 
guidelines, we will communicate that to you 
A.S.A.P. 
 

 CUPE 218 ELECTION COMMITTEE 

ELIGIBILITY: 
As a reminder, to be 
eligible to vote, 
members must be a 
member in good 
standing and provide 
I.D. or paystub prior 
to voting. 

PRIOR TO 
THE EVENT:  
We encourage 
members to complete 
the member in good 
standing form ahead 
of time by going to the 
CUPE Local 218 
website, by calling the 
of�ice at 905-571-
7879 or by following 
the link  
https://cupe218.ca/applic
ation-for-membership/ 
 
There will be forms 
available at the 
election location if 
required. 

QUESTIONS?  
If you have any 
questions, please 
reach out to the 
committee at 
John.quarrie@cupe218.ca 
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